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27th January 2020 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a Disco for the whole school on Thursday, 13th 

February 2020.  
 

Tickets will be £2.50 per child and include - crisps, cake and drinks, as well as dancing and games.  
 

Timings for the disco are as follows: 
 

Reception/Year 1: 2pm – 3pm 

Years 2 and 3:       3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6: 4.45pm – 5.45pm 
 

All children must come into school in full uniform and they will then change into their party clothes 

before their disco.  Years 4, 5 and 6 will leave school at the normal time and return to school for 

their disco. 
 

 

Kind regards 
 
 

 

Miss Cadwallader 
 

 
 

Please complete the slip, and return with money enclosed, by Friday 7th February  
 

Child’s name: _____________________________     Class: ______________ 

Child’s name: _____________________________     Class: ______________ 

Child’s name: _____________________________     Class: ______________ 

Child’s name: _____________________________     Class: ______________ 
 

I enclose £___________________       for _____ tickets                   
 

Allergies: ___________________________________________________________________  
 

Signed: _______________________________ (parent/guardian)           Dated: _____________ 

 

Emergency contact number for the duration of disco: ____________________________ 
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